
Please vote to extend Cannabis portal program thru January 1st. Many good people have not 

been able to complete their application. Residents of Mendocino county should’ve given more 

time so that they might remain in their homes. Also please raise the 

Cap on the equity program and again give 

Resident homeowner preference, so that they might keep there homes and work places. 

 

Thank you for your service. 

 


